
From:                                 
Sent:                                  Tue, 13 Mar 2018 22:26:05 +1300
To:                                      
Subject:                             Re: TC's position in view of recent media reports

Thanks , keep us apprised.
 

On 13/03/2018, at 7:17 PM, 
 wrote:

FYI. I received this from .

Regards

Get Outlook for iOS

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "
Date: Tue, Mar 13, 2018 at 6:44 PM +1300
Subject: Fwd: TC's position in view of recent media reports
To: 

Fyi

Get Outlook for Android

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: "Gavin Clark" <Gavin.Clark@tcil.co.nz>
Date: Tue, Mar 13, 2018 at 3:30 PM +1300
Subject: TC's position in view of recent media reports
To: "Nick Thompson" <Nick.Thompson@tcil.co.nz>

This email has been sent to you because you are either a valued client or contact of 
Thompson & Clark Investigations Ltd.

In light of recent speculation about the work conducted by us on behalf Southern 
Response Earthquake Services (SRES), we would like to assure you that Thompson & 
Clark only operate within the rules and regulations of the security industry and within 
all laws of New Zealand.

We follow the New Zealand Governments Protective Security Requirements (PSR) 
which outlines the Government’s expectations for managing personnel, physical and 
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information security, reference www.protectivesecurity.govt.nz/home/directive-on-
the-security-of-government-business

We will co-operate fully, if asked, with any State Services Commission enquiry into 
SRES. 

Please contact us directly if you have any further questions. 

Kind Regards Gavin and Nick
Thompson & Clark Investigations Ltd
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